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MEMORANDUM FOR: D. Haverkamp, Lead Operations Inspector g

"
i FROM: H. Kister, Chief, TMI Resident Of fice-
|

| SUBJECT: TMI UNIT ONE RESTART PROGRAM [ -

y

Due to the complexity of the Unit One restart program there is a n, d'
-

to develop, implement, and document a formal inspection plan to include
all the identified licensee activities contemplated for restart. The

plan should be developed to include all the inspections we chould con-
duct to assure ourselves that the licensee is complying with all his
commitments, NRC orders, and applicable regulations.

|

| In this regard, you should begin scoping all the restart activities
and from this, develop a proposal for conducting inspections within,

' each area.

It is presently anticipated that any additional inspection manpowe
will be provided by the Region I office. However, based on the o come

of your proposed inspection plan, we should be sensitive to the 'e e d

for assignment of additional personnel to the permanent sta f f. j

You are requested to have the inspection oped, ihclu ing
your proposed manpower requirements, by ovember 21, 1979.
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H. B. Kistvr

cc: J. T. Collins
R. Vollmer V
B. Grier
R. Keimig
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